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Change in NYAB Plc’s holding of treasury shares

NYAB Plc announced on 13 May 2024 that it has transferred 1,543,986 shares in the Company, previously held as treasury

shares, to participants in NYAB’s share-based incentive plans. Of the transferred shares, 24,663 shares have been returned

free of consideration to the Company.

NYAB Plc’s total number of shares on 12 June 2024 is 712,993,008, of which 2,480,677 shares are held as treasury shares.

Contacts

Investor Relations, NYAB Oyj, ir@nyabgroup.com

About NYAB Oyj

NYAB enables the progress of society for future generations with extensive experience from complex and challenging

projects. We provide services of engineering, construction and maintenance within sustainable infrastructure, industrial

construction and renewable energy and therefore contribute to the green transition. We operate in Sweden and Finland

within both private and public sector.

NYAB Plc's Certified Adviser is Augment Partners AB, info@augment.se, phone +46 8 604 22 55.
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